
May 5, 2014 

 

Karl Jagdipsingh 

266 Lefferts Avenue 

Brooklyn N.Y. 11225 

(718)***-****  

*********@yahoo.com 

 

Shawn Callaway 

PaceAvenue 

New York. N.Y. 15763 

*********@******.com 

 

Dear Mr. Callaway 

I would personally like to congratulate you on your acceptance to the Grand College Advisor's 

Association (CAA). Since I was part of your advisement classes I can easily tell why they would 

accept someone of your status into such a prestige association. I was also alerted that you will 

be moved to Fort Lauderdale, Florida which is an area to which I have been to several time. Let 

me be the first to tell you that you will love the comforting environment a lot. I again just want to 

congratulate you and again thank you for helping me get my Story writing scholarship. You 

helped me get into college and now you will be living it up in the beautiful sunny weather of 

Florida. 

 

Sincerely,  

Karl Jagdipsingh 

 


